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All nominations for Presidential and Leadership Medals which made the criteria have 
been received. The Presidential Medals will be presented at the MD Annual. 
 

 
Mission 1.5 continues along. Some Districts are doing well and in others there is room for 
improvement. Two Districts are positive, one is close and two really need to pick the pace 
up. 
 
Accounts with Lions International continue to be a challenge. Clubs need to pay attention 
to their invoices.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
PID Allan 
 
             


